
April 1, 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Chris McKenney, Chief 
 Environmental Protection and  
 Performance Assessment Directorate 
 Performance Assessment Branch 
 Division of Waste Management  
   and Environmental Protection 
 Office of Federal and State Materials 
   and Environmental Management Programs 
 
FROM: Bruce Watson, Chief  /RA/ 
 Decommissioning and Uranium Recovery 
   Licensing Directorate  
 Reactor Decommissioning Branch 
 Division of Waste Management  
   and Environmental Protection 
 Office of Federal and State Materials 
   and Environmental Management Programs 

 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE ON REVIEW OF 

PROPOSED DISPOSAL IN ACCORDANCE WITH 10 CFR 20.2002 FOR 
THE DRESDEN NUCLEAR POWER STATION (TAC No. J52984) 

 
 
 By letter dated March 18, 2014, Exelon Generation submitted a request to dispose of slightly 

contaminated soil on the Dresden Nuclear Power Station site in accordance with 

10 CFR 20.2002.  Please review the proposal and provide a safety evaluation of the 

acceptability.  An electronic copy of the request has been provided to Adam Schwartzman as he 

participated in a pre-submittal meeting with the licensee.  The licensee has requested 

completion of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission review by March 18, 2015, so we are 

requesting your safety evaluation by December 31, 2014. 

 
Docket Nos.  50-010, 50-237 & 50-249 
 
 
CONTACT:  John B. Hickman, FSME/DWMEP 
              (301) 415-3017 
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